

## Gordon Denny Community School

Bag Service #7300 La Ronge, Sask. S0J 1L0 Phone (306) 425-2997 Fax (306) 425-2266

E-mail: gordondennycommunityschool@nlsd113.ca

Principal: Scott Hepworth Vice Principal: Marlina Ballantyne Coordinator: Shelly Lobb School Secretary: Margie Weflen

November 26, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As per the announcement of the new restrictions from the Government of Saskatchewan effective Friday November 27<sup>th</sup>, all staff, all students Grades 4-6 and visitors will where a mask while in the school (except when consuming food or beverage). Students from PreK to Grade 3 should where a mask if they are able.

If you/your child has any symptoms of COVID-19, please call HealthLine at 811 and remain at home. If medical attention is required, please call ahead to your health care provider. If it is an emergency requiring urgent attention, call 911.

Please know that we are here to support you and your family. We sincerely appreciate all your help and support as we work together to mitigate risks.

Thank-you for all you are doing to keep our schools and our community safe.

Sincerely,

Scott Hepworth

Principal

Gordon Denny Community School